
Take a picture of you reading this
summer in your favorite spot.

Bring it with you on the first day of
school!

AND
Bring 1 book that you WANT to read

DURING FIFTH GRADE!

 
 
 
Dear Fifth Grader,

​Welcome back!  We look forward to a wonderful and exciting year!  Fifth grade is very fun and exciting!
To get the most out of it, you will need the following school supplies.

 
 

Please have and label the following for personal use:
 
□ Pencil pouch (small)

□ Erasers

□ At least FOUR pens (at least one blue and another bright, colored checking pen)

□ Small dry eraser or lone sock

□ Scissors (blades must be smaller than 4 inches- kid friendly)

□ Headphones (or earbuds) for iPad

□ ONE Wide-ruled spiral 70-page notebook

□ ONE composition notebook (black & white marble cover)

□ FOUR Folders
àOne must be RED

àFolders should be PLASTIC, have two pockets
�Only one will need to be a duo-tang folder with the metal fasteners in the middle

□ Parent Survey (will be emailed in August)

□ Art Shirt

 
 

Please bring in the following materials for all to use (DO NOT LABEL):
□ ONE Package of wide-ruled loose-leaf paper

□ Highlighters (any color)

□ Glue sticks (small ones are best)

□ 3 single packages of 3x3 sticky notes (any color)

□ Pencils (pack of 12)

□ Colored pencil (pack of 12)

□ Markers

□ Dry erase markers

□ One box tissues (boys)

□ One container of disinfecting wipes (girls)

 
 
 

See you in September,
 

Your Fifth Grade Teachers




